
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

August 31, 2020 

 

EMAILED AND MAILED 

 

Mr. Peter S. Wersinger, III 

3PRC, LLC 

141 West Front Street, Suite 410 

Red Bank, NJ  07701  

 

RE: Application #2020-01 – City Line at Hightstown – Minor Subdivision and Preliminary and 

Final Major Site Plan, Block 8, Lot 12; Block 21, Lots 1-14, 20 & 26; Block 30, Lots 1-7 &  

10-13, Borough of Hightstown 

 

Dear Mr. Wersinger, 

 

Take notice that Application #2020-01 – City Line at Hightstown – Minor Subdivision and Preliminary 

and Final Major Site Plan, Block 8, Lot 12; Block 21, Lots 1-14, 20 & 26; Block 30, Lots 1-7 & 10-13, 

Borough of Hightstown, New Jersey, has been reviewed in accordance with the rules of the 

Planning/Zoning Board and the applicable ordinances of the Borough, and is thereupon deemed 

complete.  

 

The application is scheduled to be heard at the Planning Board’s regular meeting on Monday, 

September 14, 2020 at 7:30 p.m. and September 15 and 16, 7:30 p.m., for continuation if needed.  

 

The meeting will be held virtually through www.freeconferencecall.com.  Members of the public may 

attend and participate during the public participation portion of the meeting by phone or computer as 

follows: 

 

Call in Number 978-990-5000 

Access Code: 845506# 

Join the online meeting:  https://join.freeconferencecall.com/hightstownborough 

 

Detailed information concerning this application is available on the Hightstown Borough’s website: 

www.hightstownborough.com – under Borough Projects and Planning and Zoning Board. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact the Planning Board office.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

Sandy Belan 

Planning Board Secretary 

 

Borough of Hightstown 
Planning Board 

156 Bank Street, Hightstown, NJ 08520 
609-490-5100, ext. 617 

http://www.freeconferencecall.com/
https://join.freeconferencecall.com/hightstownborough
http://www.hightstownborough.com/

